
Dear members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,

I strongly oppose SB 554. This bill is only directed at law-abiding citizens who have taken mandatory education classes, submitting 
a background check, and getting fingerprinted. This bill has no intention of solving any of the problems that many proponents feel it 
will. Instead, I believe you should be encouraging other law-abiding citizens to follow their lead so more people become educated on 
the use of firearms and are able to help defend themselves as well as other citizens. 

Sincerely,
Kylee Prara 


